
 

 

 
 
January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 DTP/Men ACWY Immunisations 
 
As these vaccinations cannot take place in school as planned, we are writing to advise you 
that the North Warwickshire Immunisation Team are able to offer Year 9 students an 
appointment for their school leaver booster (DTP/Men ACWY) immunisations at the 
Nuneaton Community Clinic, please see details below: 
  
Date: Friday 15th January 2021 
Time:  09.30-16.30 
Venue: Jepson House, Manor Court Avenue, Nuneaton, CV11 5HX 
Contact Telephone Number:  02476 321550 
Contact E-mail: northimms@covwarkpt.nhs.uk 
  
This clinic is via pre-booked appointment only.  Parent/carers should contact the 
Immunisation Team to book an appointment via telephone or e-mail and they will get back to 
you with an appointment time.   
 
If you have your completed consent form, please bring it to the appointment.  If your child 
didn't receive their consent form - an adult with parental responsibility will need to attend the 
appointment with their child to complete the consent form at the appointment. 
 
If you have already completed a consent form and returned it to school - these forms will be 
forwarded to the Immunisation Team. 
  
Parent/carers can contact the Immunisation Team to book an appointment via telephone or 
e-mail and they will get back to you with an appointment time.   
 
Many thanks 
 
Higham Lane School 
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